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Budged purchases for the year are winding down, if not completely stopped, to try to ensure that 

for the 2024 expenses, that we receive the invoices in the current year rather than in 2025. 

LIHEAP applicants have been keeping staff busy as the applications and awards have rolled in. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


